
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

We are excited to announce our upcoming Multicultural and Family Day 

celebration, which will be held on Thursday, July 4th 2024.  

This event is a wonderful opportunity for our school community to come 

together and celebrate the rich diversity that makes our school so special.  

Throughout the day, students will engage in various cultural activities, 

including traditional music, dance, art and sport.  

We encourage students to come to school dressed in casual clothing so that 

all students are comfortable when participating in the activities we have 

organised.  

Furthermore, we will be hosting a special concert after 2pm on the day for 

parents and members of the community. 

This concert will feature performances by our talented students and will  

showcase the cultural diversity within our school.  

Parents and family members are warmly invited to attend and enjoy this 

spectacular event.  

Date: Thursday, July 4th 2024 

Concert Time: 2pm-3pm 

Location: School Hall  

Thank you for your continued support in fostering a vibrant and multicultural 

school community.  

 


